
 

Vision: "Together, inspiring excellence" 

Mission: "Nurturing lifelong learners with God’s guidance" 

Values: "Love, Courage, Honesty, Faith and Forgiveness" 

 

Christ Church C of E Primary School  

Montpelier Road 

Purley 

CR8 2QE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to our first Christ Church Primary School weekly briefing for 2021/22. 

 

Office emails 

office1@christchurch.croydon.sch.uk: Mrs Sheeja Joy, School Business Manager. Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 

For general enquiries. 

For urgent messages on Wednesdays please call the school office on 020-8660-7500. 

 

office2@christchurch.croydon.sch.uk: Ms Julia Freeman, Finance Officer.  For all finance 

related enquiries e.g. ParentPay, trips 

 

office3@christchurch.croydon.sch.uk: Ms Ramona Accarpio, Administrator. For all 

attendance and clubs related enquiries. 

 

office4@christchurch.croydon.schh.uk: Mrs Brenda Leigh, Administrator. Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday. For all first aid, medical and lunch enquiries. 

 

Messages for class must be emailed before 2.30pm. 

 

The school office is open from 8.30am to 4.00pm.   

 

Start and Finish times - Reminder 

 

There are no longer staggered starts and finishes to the school day. The gates open at 8:45. 

Pupils are expected to come in via the gates and go straight to their allocated door to line 

up. Staff will collect pupils from the door at 8:50. 

 

The school day begins at 8:55 and registration will close at 9:05. 
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We are still not inviting parents into the school buildings in the mornings. In the younger 

years, staff are present to support the pupils and bring them into school. 

Please arrive at 3:10 to collect your child from their allocated drop off / collection doors. 

 

 

 

Family Food Experience Study - Reminder 

 

NatCen Social Research is inviting you to express an interest in taking part in the Family 

Food Experience Study. They are looking for families with primary school aged children 

(aged 4–11 years old) to take part in this study to help them understand family food 

environments and children’s eating habits. They will interview one adult in your household 

and will also take the height and weight measurements of one primary school aged child in 

your household. As a thank you for taking part, you will receive a £30 shopping voucher. 

You can register your interest using this link: survey.natcen.ac.uk/FFE21 . 

 

 

 

Summer Smarties Challenge 

 

Thank you to all children and families who have been collecting coins and filling your 

smarties tubes over the holiday - to help raise money for our school. 

 

FCCS members will be by the school gates with baskets to receive your smarties tubes at  

drop off and pick up on Friday 17th and Monday 20th September. 

 

 

Prayer 

 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for the beautiful sunshine we have enjoyed this week. 

Thank you for helping us to settle into our new routines at home and at school. Thank you 

that you invite us to start again with good choices when things go wrong. 

We love you Lord and trust in you, 

In Jesus name, 

Amen 

 

 

 

Regards 

Mrs Jo Richardson 
  

Executive Head Teacher 


